Chad Abbott

From: Christopher Summerlin <chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 12:41 PM

To: Chad Abbott; Blake Mills

Cc: Kelly Sue

Subject: RE: Ridgecrest Estates

Attachments: Application Engineering Plans Water Supply 4-11-2024.pdf; Engineer's Report- Filled
Out.pdf
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Hey Chad,
| am good with these changes.
Attached is the signed application for approval and the filled out engineer’s report for this.
If you can send the full set digitally, | think this will be sufficient. Hopefully, we get the set back from DEQ with
stamps.
Thank you and please let me know if you need anything else.
Chris Summerlin

Chris Summerlin
M Assistant Utilities Director
),,m\ Chatham County Utilities & Water Division

CHATHAM COUNTY POBox910
//”_-\ Pittsboro, NC 27312
e e — Phone: (919) 542-8290
 —— Fax: (919) 542-8282

Chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov

From: Chad Abbott <chad@c3designeng.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 9:47 AM

To: Christopher Summerlin <chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov>; Blake Mills <blake.mills@chathamcountync.gov>
Cc: Kelly Sue <kellysue@c3designeng.com>

Subject: RE: Ridgecrest Estates

Good morning Chris/Blake and Happy Friday!

Please see attached the revised PDFs. If you are good with these, | will remove the preliminary, and resend as well
as deliver hard copies.

If | send hard copies, should | only send the revised sheets so that you can slip them into what was already sent? |
can also send an updated, complete set digitally.



